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COLE ASSOCIATES ADVISES BOWDON GROUP ON ACQUISITION OF 

INTERFACE CONTRACTS LIMITED 
 
David Middleton of Cole Associates Corporate Finance advised Bowdon Group on the 
acquisition of Interface Contracts Limited. 
 

 
 
Interface Contracts is an electrical engineering business specialising in the water industry and 
water to energy biomass projects with a turnover of £20 million. 
 
Based in Oldham and employing around 60 people, with a further 100 workers at any one time, 
undertaking work throughout the UK. Existing Managing Director, David Taylor and Operations 
Director Paul Mullender, are staying on as directors and Mike Brodrick has joined the business 
as Finance Director.  
 
The acquisition significantly increases Bowdon Group’s capabilities to deliver major projects. 
The Bowdon Group directors look forward to working with the Interface team as part of this 
exciting stage of the group’s development.  


